
 

The Minister of Justice is currently seeking to fill a member role on the 
Accessibility Advisory Board. This is a designated opportunity for 
candidates of Mi’kmaq and/or Indigenous descent. The Board provides 
advice to the Minister on issues related to disability and accessibility. 
Appointments to this Board are for three years.  

The majority of members must be persons with disabilities.  

 All members are required to have one or more of the following: 

• Previous experience in senior leadership  

• Experience in public sector policy and administration, finance, 
communications, human resources, legal services, or stakeholder 
engagement 

• Active supporters/champions of issues of importance within the 
disability communities; and 

• Knowledge/awareness and commitment to accessibility and 

addressing impacts of barriers for persons with disabilities. 

 

Applicants should have experience with, or a willingness to learn about, 
working with diverse communities and vulnerable populations. 
 
The Government of Nova Scotia has an Employment Equity Policy. We 
welcome applications from Aboriginal people, African Nova Scotians, other 
racially visible people, persons with disabilities, women, and other 
employment equity groups. Applicants are encouraged to self-identify. 

An ASL video about this opportunity can be found here:  
https://vimeo.com/524276738/29d15b3acf  

 
The deadline for applications is April 26, 2021.  

For more information on the Accessibility Advisory Board go to: 
https://novascotia.ca/accessibility/advisory-board/ 

To apply to the Accessibility Advisory Board go to: 
https://novascotia.ca/exec_council/abc/ 

If you cannot apply online, or if you have any questions, contact the 
Executive Council Office. Email: Executive.Council@novascotia.ca.   

Phone: 902-424-4877 or toll-free 1-866-206-6844  
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